Metropolitan Borough of Sandwell





Headteacher: Mr D Heather



Wolverley Crescent Oldbury West Midlands B69 IBG

Tel: 0121 552 5491 www.atjaneaprimary.co.uk

11th April 2025

Dear Reception Parents/Guardians,

As we approach our Summer term at school, we are excited to announce that our Summer unit of learning will be 'Do dragons exist?'.

We will be learning about dragons, castles, kings and queens. To commence this unit of learning, we would like to have a dressing up day!

This will be on our first day back after the Easter holiday, Monday 28th April.

The children will be invited to a 'banquet' to celebrate a royal wedding! So, they may want to dress up as a prince, princess, king, queen, knight or even a dragon!

If you don't have anything of that theme, please do not worry - speak to Reception staff and your child can come to school in their own clothes and we will be making crowns in school for them to wear.

Yours Faithfully,

Miss Smith and Miss Melia

